
CAM October 2021 meeting minutes 

 

The meeting was started at 2:00pm. 

The minutes from the September meeting were approved. 

Treasures report was submitted. We currently have 40 paid 
members. 

(as of Oct. 17th 2021) The club had collections amounting to 
$285.00 

from drawings, donations, a raffle and member dues since the last 
meeting. 

The club paid out $984.64 since the last meeting. 

The club also sold T-shirts totaling $130.00 for 13 shirts. 

As of Oct. 17th the balance in the club checking account was 
$2349.71. 

 

No saftey issues have been reported at the field in thee last 
month. (: 

 

The field is in good condition, there will be fewer mowings as the 

weather gets cooler. 

Old business, We received a very nice thank you letter from the 

Soup Kitchen for the clubs donation to them. 

 



New business, Please be sure and renew your AMA and club 
dues. 

 

A Speed Rally is scheduled for Nov. 6th starting at 10:00am. 

There will be fast planes, a BBQ and Hunting Creek RC club 

has been invited as guests. No landing fee will be charged 

for this event. 
 


